
 

 
 

 

PLENARY MEETING OF THE LIX COSAC 

17–19 June 2018, Sofia 

 

CONCLUSIONS OF THE LIX COSAC 

1. 29TH BI-ANNUAL REPORT OF COSAC 

1.1. COSAC welcomes the 29th Bi-annual Report of COSAC prepared by the 

COSAC Secretariat and warmly thanks the Secretariat for its excellent work. The 

Report provides useful information on the opinion held by national Parliaments 

on the future of Europe, the next Multiannual Financial Framework 2021-2027 

and the European Pillar of Social Rights. 

1.2. COSAC invites all Parliaments to make the outcome of the COSAC work more 

visible, including by sharing and promoting the results of the 29th Bi-annual 

Report among the wider public. 

2. COSAC WEB-PAGE AND COOPERATION WITH THE IPEX PLATFORM 

2.1. COSAC welcomes the letter sent on 28 May 2018 by the Chair of the IPEX 

Board as well as the accompanying detailed technical analyses on the modalities 

for the integration of the COSAC website into the IPEX environment. 

2.2. Following the Conclusions of the LVIII COSAC in Tallinn and after carefully 

examining the information provided by the IPEX Board, COSAC expresses its 

support for the merging of the two environments, with the IPEX platform hosting 

the COSAC website. 

2.3. COSAC invites the COSAC Secretariat and the IPEX Board to work closely in 

order to ensure a smooth and timely transition. For a transitional period the 

domain cosac.eu shall be preserved. 

2.4. In addition, COSAC invites the COSAC Secretariat and the IPEX Board to 

present a report on the state of play of the transition by the next Plenary 

meeting. 

 


